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Combined Federal Campaign-Overseas raises more than
$14 million
Jan. 12, 2011

By U.S. Army Europe Public Affairs 
 

HEIDELBERG, Germany -- The Combined Federal Campaign-Overseas in Europe
completed its campaign for 2011, Dec. 15. The U.S. Army Europe’s campaign
contributed more than $5 million to the overall $14 million raised by the European
Command.

CFC-O was extended from Dec. 2, 2011 which allowed USAREUR to reach its goal of
$2.5 million from $1.7 million and exceeded it by 100 percent.

Forty percent of USAREUR Soldiers and Department of the Army civilians participated in the campaign for 2011, a five
percent increase from the previous year.

  
Many of the charities who benefit from the CFC-O support reintegration programs for service members overseas, as
well as other programs for veterans, active duty service members and their families.

  
Contributors had the opportunity also elect to support their local overseas military communities through the Family
Support and Youth Programs. Donations to FSYP are returned to the installation to support quality of life programs.

For more information about the CFC-O visit www.cfcoverseas.org

About us: U.S. Army Europe is uniquely positioned to advance American strategic interests across Eurasia and has
unparalleled capability to prevent conflict, shape the environment and, if necessary, win decisively. The relationships
we build during more than 1000 theater security cooperation events in more than 40 countries each year lead directly
to support for multinational contingency operations around the world, strengthen regional partnerships, and enhance
global security.
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